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Dear Mr Smith, 

Further to the examination and the issues of flooding in Friston, I feel that it is imperative
that you see yet another example of very recent flooding that occurred in Friston on the
18th June 2021. Included is footage of damage done to the highway at that time. 

An issue that I feel has been avoided is that surrounding the issue of uplift from the
trenches. From conversations with villagers in the area affected by the Anglia One project
the lorries that blocked their lanes for months and months transporting the large amount
of soil was intolerable.  I would like to see more evidence that the Applicant has a serious
plan for dealing with this uplift?

I would like to remind you that should you recommend that the planned substations are
built in Friston, described by Scottish Power's representative, as an already existing "urban
development" then you will be leaving the door open for a plethora of other energy
projects to be constructed in Friston.

Yours sincerely

Sheridan Steen
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